
Town of Brookline, VT Invitation to Bid - Windows 
 

The Town of Brookline is accepting bids for either the preservation or replacement of ten 
wooden windows in the former Brookline Elementary School building located at 624 Grassy 
Brook Road Brookline, VT. The work needs to be completed by October 1, 2020. For more 
details contact Bruce Mello, Selectboard member, at (802) 365-4679. Send bids marked 
“School Building Windows” to: PO Box 403, Brookline, VT 05345 or hand deliver to 734 Grassy 
Brook Road, Brookline, VT. Sealed bids will be opened at 6:45PM on December 4, 2019 at a 
regular Selectboard meeting. The Town of Brookline reserves the right to reject any or all bids 
and to accept the bid it deems most favorable for the Town. 


